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Morning,

Just read in regards to the dam that was built without consulting the Eklutna Tribe. Which,
honestly, was wrong to do in the first place. Alaska has had alot of changes, and what Mr.
Leggett mentioned below, he is absolutely correct. 
(“The Native people and the salmon have been largely neglected".)

Thank you Mr. Leggett

Tammy Michaels-Jimenez 

Sent from my Galaxy
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